
 
 
 
 
 

   M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
 
Date:  October 20, 2020 
 
To:  Erin Engman, Associate Planner, City of Tualatin 
 
From:  Jackie Sue Humphreys, Clean Water Services (CWS) 
 
Subject:  Banfield Pet Hospital, CUP-20-0001, 2S124B002000 
 
 
 
Clean Water Services has no concerns or objections to this application request. As submitted, this 
application request will not require further review.  Consider this memorandum to satisfy the 
requirement for the issuance of a Storm Water Connection Permit Authorization. 
 


